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Dear Sarah,
I have found the following flights for John’s trip to Nantes in February. They are very cheap so it may be as 

well to book asap. There is a dinner in the evening on 26th and the meeting will be all day 27th. I do not have 
more details at the present time.

Thursday 26th February:
1) City Jet

Depart London City airport 0735h
Arrive Nantes 1010

Or 
2) Easy jet

Depart Gatwick 1435
Arrive Nantes 1635

Friday 27th February:
City Jet
Depart Nantes 1915h
Arrive London City  1950h

I am not sure what time the meeting will finish. I think it could go on to 6pm but it would be silly to have to 
stay another night, so I think he would just have to leave a little early. 

I have not decided how I will get there yet!

I have reserved the following hotel for myself, it would be good if we stayed in the same hotel so please 
book this for John if you think it is suitable. If not then let me know and I will suggest something else. 

mercure nantes centre gd hotel

4 RUE DU COUEDIC, FR-44000 NANTES, FRANCE

Telefon +33251821000 

Best regards
kate

Kate Clarke
Executive Secretary

North Sea Commission
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